
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
Kamehameha Schools Maui 

December 2019�
Ksmaui2027@gmail.com Class of 2027 

PTSO Newsletter 

 

It's about that time for us to start planning for Hoʻolauleʻa 2020. This year 
our kuleana for our 5th grade ʻohana is Malasadas  and we are in need of 
an ʻono homemade recipe. If you or someone you know has one and is 

willing to share or assist in any way, please contact your Hoʻolauleʻa 
chairs, Miki (Lahela) Adams 264-1552 and Jenn (Ihi) Maxwell 357-6300. 

Also, this year the Hoʻolauleʻa directors have decided to head in a new 
direction of having each class in charge of gathering their own donations 
for their kuleana. So we need the help of our 2027 class ʻohana for any 

suggestions, tips and overall kokua on how we can achieve this goal 
together. 

Mahalo!!! 

Miki & Jenn 

Welcome Back Students & Ohana!  We hope you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving Holiday!  Our keiki’s 
last year in elementary is flying by.  2020 is right around the corner.  Please keep March 7, 2020 open for 

our Ho’olaule’a.  Also, our End of year celebration will be here before we know it.  Any ideas or if you 
would like to help in anyway please feel free to contact us at anytime.  Let’s make this a great last year for 

our keiki!!!!  Mahalo! 
Angel (269-1674) & Kasey (870-3074) 

Parent Kokua 

 

We are asking families to turn in your class 
dues of $30.00 if you haven’t already to help 
cover costs of class socials, gifts for Kumu, 
End of year celebration etc.  Please fill out 
name and amount enclosed and turn into 

your Kumu.  Please make check payable to: 
KSMC PTSO. 

 

Mahalo to Jerene (Sara Rose) & Alicia 
(Lucas) for gathering and serving all the 

refreshments for the Book Fair Ohana Night.  
Mahalo to Love (Kaimi) for running the craft 

table for our class.  We appreciate all of your 
hard work.  Also, mahalo to all of you who 

gave your time to work at the book fair! 

Book Fair  

Class Dues 

 

12/10/19 – Na Mele at the MACC 

12/12/19 – Winter Concert at 6pm at KSM      

12/19/19 – Founders Day (1/2 day dismissal) 

12/20/19 – Winter Break (No School) 

1/06/20 – Students Return to School 

Dates to Remember 

 
 

Socials 
Mahalo to Angie (Alana) & Keaka (Anthony) for signing up to be our social 
chairs.  They are working on planning a social for our keiki. We will notify 

all of you once we have set plans in place. 
 

End of Year Celebration 
We will be setting up a meeting for all parents who would like to be part of 
the planning for the Aha Puka Celebration. If you are interested in helping 

with this please contact us.  
 

Updates 


